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Class 1

Class 1 have dived straight into their new topics after the holidays. In maths they have
been naming and sorting 3D shapes. Our new science topic is materials. The children have
been identifying the material an object is made from and sorting them accordingly. In
English we have been exploring the differences between fiction (story) and non-fiction
books (not a story). We then looked at a range of non-fiction books and identified some of
their features, such as, contents pages, index, pictures and headings.


